
2025 Meridian Patient-Centered 
Medical Home (PCMH) Incentive Program

Meridian recognizes that health care goes beyond screenings and treatments and includes continuous and 
coordinated patient-first health care to empower patients to become active in their health care management. To 
reward forward-thinking clinicians like you, Meridian is pleased to share our Patient-Centered Medical Home (PCMH) 
Incentive Program. 

Effective January 1, 2025, providers seeking new PCMH designation may be eligible for a $500 incentive to help 
offset the cost of pursing the designation. An application process may be required to receive this incentive. In 
addition, if you are interested in becoming a PCMH provider through the National Committee for Quality Assurance 
(NCQA), Meridian has developed a partnership with NCQA that provides a 20 percent discount on initial recognition 
application fees.

For more information about this and other provider incentive programs, please reach out to your Provider Network or 
Quality Representative.

Meridian maintains the right to modify or discontinue the PCMH Incentive Program at any time. Program 
funding for all lines of business is subject to change and updating at any time during the program year. 
Payments will not exceed budgeted amounts. Payments will be indexed as needed.
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